
PQ 01/23 
 
Cabinet – 12 January 2023 
 
Written question from Mark Jefferies, Ventnor Town Council, to the Cabinet 
Member for Infrastructure, Highways PFI and Transport 
 
Residents in St Catherines st have submitted a petition signed by 700 Ventnor 
residents against the proposals for removing all parking in st Catherines st. Including 
5 disabled bays. The lack of alternative parking has provoked this response. 
Also, the FOI request asking for original reports submitted in 20012 has revealed 
that these reports have not been retained for reference. 
 
My question to councilor Jordan therefore is . Considering the time-lapse and 
the lack of evidence to support this proposal, also the lack of alternative 
parking for residents . Please would Cllr Jordan disregard this proposal? 
 
 
 

Response 
 
The matter in question is due to be discussed at the Cabinet meeting on 9 February 
as part of a review of TROs in Ventnor. Any representations made by the Town 
Council or other parties will be used to inform any decisions made in this regard. 
 
A written response has been drafted and will be sent to VTC within the next two 
days. 


